
 

 

November 14, 2022 
 
 
SUBJECT: Construction Notice 

Bass Lake Estates (Pike Creek) Drainage Improvement Project 
City Project WR220001 

 
 
Dear Property Owner:  
 
The Cities of Plymouth and Maple Grove, in partnership with the Shingle Creek Watershed Management 

Commission (SCWMC) and the MN Board of Water and Soil Resources, are implementing a stream 

restoration and maintenance project this winter near your home.  

This project will help address erosion issues and improve water quality in Pike Lake and will involve 

cleaning and restoring portions of the creek, repairing damaged storm sewer infrastructure, and 

constructing new / maintaining existing water quality improvements.  

Construction is anticipated to start the week of November 21st, and the project is anticipated to be 

completed by early spring. The contractor will restore areas as they complete work and will revisit the site 

in spring 2023 after snowmelt to conduct spring planting.  

Project information can also be found on the city website at:  
www.plymouthmn.gov/departments/public-works/project-spotlight/water-resources-projects 
 
The page will be updated as the project progresses. 
 

If you have questions or concerns about the project, please contact Ben Scharenbroich at 763-509-5527 

or bscharenbroich@plymouthmn.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ben Scharenbroich 
Water Resources Supervisor 
 
Cc: Derek Asche, City of Maple Grove 
 
 

http://www.plymouthmn.gov/departments/public-works/project-spotlight/water-resources-projects


 

 

 


